
Congratulatory Message from 

Chancellor Dr. Kelly Damphousse, Arkansas State University
A-State would like to thank Saitama University for 
their long-standing partnership with our university 
and would like to congratulate them on their 70th

Anniversary! Together we have created a double 
degree program, a summer program, an exchange 

program, and an internship program. We look 
forward to seeing what the next 70 years brings to 

our partnership!


